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March 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Welcome to Haileybury Turnford 
 
I write to welcome you to Haileybury Turnford.  I am delighted that we will have the privilege of preparing your 
child for their future adult life; and very much look forward to working in partnership with you over the next 7 
years. 
 
At Haileybury Turnford we wish to make the transition to Year 7 as smooth as possible and will therefore be in 
communication with you on a regular basis. Miss Allingham, our Year Achievement Coordinator for Year 7, will visit 
all of our feeder primary schools during the Summer Term and will use these visits to meet with your child as well 
as all of the Year 6 teachers.  In addition, our SENCO – Ms Keenan will also visit each of our feeder primary schools 
and will support students with additional needs.  
 
Our website - www.haileyburyturnford.com is a key source of information for you and is updated regularly. You 
may wish to click on the ‘Latest News’ section from time to time and/or follow our Twitter feed 
@Haileybury_Turnford.  Information on our partnership with Haileybury can be found under the ‘Our Sponsor’ 
section of our website. 
 
As an immediate next step, we will send you an information pack with details about the school and various forms 
you to complete and return. Should you have any questions or queries, Miss Allingham will be able to help you 
allinghamh@haileyburyturnford.com; 01992 30833 ext. 307.  We will also invite you to our informal Welcome 
events in the coming weeks and our Transition Evening on Tuesday 18th June 2019. During this evening you will 
have the opportunity to ask questions and meet the team that will have responsibility for your child.  Your child will 
also have a day in school on Thursday 11th July 2019 and will have a series of taster lessons with their form group. 
 
In the meantime, I wish your child a successful and enjoyable last few months at their primary school; and I look 
forward to meeting you very soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr R Newman  
Principal  
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